

Import dates for our final term:

Here a list of dates that you may want to keep on your calendar.   Some at this stage are proposed dates and we are awaiting confirmation.
More information about each event will be given in due course.


MAY:
20.05.16:  Transition reports out for children moving on to P1
24.05.16:  Annual General Meeting: Cathedral Hall 12.30pm
27.05.16:  Transition reports to be returned to the centre, signed by parent/carer, as they will be sent on to P1 prior to the children starting.
27.05.16: End of year reports sent home for children returning to nursery in August.
31.05.16: Parent’s meeting for children moving on to P1.   A timetable will be available in the main hall in the next few weeks, add you name to your child’s key workers list at a suitable time.   Parent’s night generally runs from 5pm-6.30pm, 10 minute slots are available for each family.  If you require more time, or can’t attend this night, please speak to your child’s keyworker to arrange a suitable time to meet.


JUNE:
02.16.13:  Proposed sports day.   We hope to do the same as last year and go out to the Pavilion at Taynuilt.  We will go out by train and then return by private bus.  In order for us to do this with so many children, we will require 35 adult helpers as we need a ratio of 1 adult to 2 children.   Once we get to Taynulit, you are welcome to stay out for the day with us, or return home.  If all goes ahead, then you are welcome to come out in the afternoon and watch the children’s sports day and cheer them on.  It was a great day last year, so here’s hoping all goes well to enable us to go ahead.

06.06.16:  Parent’s meeting for children returning to nursery in August.   This gives an opportunity for parents to come along and meet with their child’s key worker.  As with the morning session, a list will go up in the main hall and just choose a suitable time on your child’s keyworker list.   Again if you cannot make this date, them please speak to your child’s key worker and an alternative date and time can be arranged.

[bookmark: _GoBack]11.06.16: Charities day:  The fundraising committee are organising an event for the parade for the children and parents of they wish, to dress up and take part in the parade.  All information is in the front porch.   We are also looking for stall helpers on the day and items for a Tombola stall.  Please speak to Laura-Anne Scott or Nicola Wilson for any further information, as they are organising the event.

06.06.16:   Final Ragbag Collection of the year, so please bring any unwanted clothes and pop them in the ragbag bins at the front door.

16.06.16:  The Childsmile team will be visiting the nursery to see how the children are getting on with their tooth brushing programme.

28.06.16:  Graduation!  Get you hankies at the ready as we invite all the families of our children moving on to P1 to come to the Cathedral Hall where the children will have a short performance of action songs, before graduating from nursery, where they will receive their PLP, a folder of special work and their Graduation Certificate.   There will be tea and coffee served afterwards, so please do not feel you have to rush away, and most importantly, please do not leave without saying goodbye!   Children should be at the hall for 10am wearing their nursery jumpers, if they do not have one, please let us know and one can be borrowed.  And we aim to start at 10.30am.

This is an exceptionally busy term for staff, and a very exciting one for the children.   We hope to continue to make happy memories for your children and that they can all be fully involved in what is going on.   So please, if you have any questions, just ask, and we will do our best to help you.
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